
MEETING CANCELLATION
AQUILA TAX-FREE TRUST OF ARIZONA 

Annual Shareholder Meeting

After careful consideration, we have cancelled the 2021 
Shareholder Meeting. This decision was made due to  

continuing public health concerns regarding the ongoing 
coronavirus pandemic (COVID-19), and out of concern for 

the health and well-being of our shareholders. 

We enjoy the opportunity to meet with our shareholders and 
their financial professionals annually, and we look forward to 

hopefully seeing you in 2022.
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